
BEE-BOT CLUB
Dear Parents

During today’s Bee-Bot Club, the students got the opportunity to use their 
navigational skills, counting skills and listening skills.  We created our very 
own town, decked out with a hospital, a fire station, a school, a post office, 
an airport and even a space station, with highways leading to them.  The 
students had the option of choosing which of these locations to visit. Then, 
they had to count the number of moves the ‘Bot’ needed to get to the traffic 
signal, choose the correct turn based on the signal and once more count the 
number of moves to get to the entrance to their chosen location and finally 
count the number of moves to get from the entrance to the location.  

It was a lot of fun and the students had to think about several factors while 
they programmed their ‘Bots’ to navigate to their chosen location.

The students all did their best to see if they could get their ‘Bot to the location 
with one precise programming. It was a lot of fun and excitement. 

See you next week for another fun filled class.

Howard. 
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